
CMS Response to Public Comments Received for CMS-R-26

The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) received public comments 
related to CMS-R-26.  This is the reconciliation of the comments.

Comment:     

CMS received a comment in support of  the agency’s work and in support of the 
collection of information. 

Response: 

CMS appreciates and acknowledges the support expressed by this commenter.   


